
 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

City of Madras 

90-day Notice of System Development Charge  

Modification 

 
The City of Madras hereby issues public notice, pursuant to ORS 223.304, of its intent to 

modify its Waste Water System Development Charge. 

 

The portion of the report addressing the methodology and calculation of the proposed 

charges is attached. For a copy of the full document, please visit our website at 

http://ci.madras.or.us 

 

A public hearing to accept comments regarding the proposed modifications to the Waste 

Water System Development Charge will be held on February 26, 2019 at 7:00 p.m. in the 

Madras City Hall Council Chambers.  If you wish to comment, but cannot attend the 

public hearing, please address written comments to the following address: 

 

    City of Madras 

    City Hall 

    125 SW E Street  

    Madras, OR 97741 

 

Those wishing to offer written comments are asked to submit their comments on or 

before 4:00 p.m. on Monday, February 18, 2019 so that they can be included in the City 

Council packet for the meeting on February 26, 2019. Any comments received after that 

date will be reviewed and added the night of the public hearing. 

 

Publish Date: December 5, 2018  (Madras Pioneer) 

 

Posted at: Jefferson County Clerk's Office 

  U.S. Post Office 

  Madras City Hall 

 

 

November 26, 2018 

 

 


